" Australian Government

Registered Organisations Commission

15 March 2019

Andrew Foden
Secretary, Australasian Meat Industry Employees Union, Tasmanian Branch

Email: amieutas@bigpond.com

Dear Andrew,

Officer and related party disclosure statement under 293J [ORP Statement] for end of
Financial Year 30 June 2018 [ORP2018/1524]

| acknowledge receipt by the Registered Organisations Commission (the ROC) on, 9
November 2018, of your branch’s ORP Statement which provides information required to be
lodged under subsection 293J of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (the RO
Act).

Thank you for providing your ORP Statement. The ORP Statement has been filed.

Time frames

Section 293J requires that the ORP Statement is provided to members and a copy lodged
with the ROC within 6 months of the end of the branch’s financial year.

Late notification

The ORP Statement was lodged more than 6 months beyond the end of the
organisation/branch’s financial year. | note that this is a civil penalty provision and non-
compliance exposes your organisation to Federal Court proceedings. Please ensure that
next year's ORP Statement is lodged within 6 months.

Material Personal Interests

ORP Statements do not include information about disclosures of material personal interests.
Members of organisations can access these disclosures on request. Details of these
disclosures must be provided within 28 days to any member who requests them in writing.

Assistance

The ROC has provided educational materials regarding ORP Statements. For access to the
webinars, fact sheets, templates and other information please see our Disclosure
Obligations Page or our Fact Sheets page.
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For information on upcoming educational events, including information sessions, webinars
and new templates please see our Education Strategy.

If you have any queries regarding this correspondence | can be contacted on 1300 341 665
or by email at regorgs@roc.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely,

Ros Wozniak
Investigator
Registered Organisations Commission


https://www.roc.gov.au/resources-and-decisions/education-strategy
mailto:regorgs@roc.gov.au












